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URINE TEST (for newborns) 

 

 Container type 

A specific plastic bag (to be bought in any pharmacy) and a sterile 

capped container (which can either be collected at CUP or bought in 

any pharmacy) are needed. 

 

 Way of collecting 

Wash the external genitalia accurately with water 

and soap (do not use antiseptics); 

 

Apply the bag; 

 

When the baby has finished urinating, remove 

the bag and put it inside the sterile container; 

 

Should the baby not urinate within 30 minutes, 

remove the bag and replace it with a new one 

after repeating the washing. 

 

 N.B. 

If the container is to be delivered the day after, please store it in the 

fridge. 

In case of antibiotic therapy, the exam can be performed after five 

days after said therapy has been halted. 
 

 
 

      
Translation by Davide Campari 

 


